
November 17, 2006 

 
 
 

 
To the Honorable Common Council  
  Public Works Committee 

City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 

 
 File No. 040327 is a file relating to the vacation of North 2nd Street from the South Side of West 
Melvina Street to the railroad right -of-way, in the 6th Aldermanic District. This vacation was requested by 

Frentzel Products, Inc. 
 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 

proposed vacation. At the request of the Commissioner of Public Works, the petitioner has provided: 
 

Street/Alley closure $14,500.00 
Water main/ fire hydrant 
abandonment  

$5,000.00 

Benefit Assessments $60.00 

Total $19,560.00 

 
 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at its  
regular meeting on November 20, 2006, recommended approval of the subject file.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux  
Executive Secretary  

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 

 
cc: Ald. Michael McGee.  


